
 
 
 

 

 

Dear new starter Parent/Carer,  

A big welcome to Green Lanes from the committee members of the Green 
Lanes School Association (GLSA).  

We are a group of parent volunteers who organise fun events and 

activities for the children and parents. The money raised from our events 
is spent on additional equipment and facilities for the children.  

To date our fundraising has provided iPads as well as a large range of 
playground equipment, the school minibus and much more! 

Getting involved 

We hold three children’s discos a year, a Summer and Christmas Fair, cake sales, 

a quiz night, race night and other small events. 

We cannot run our events without lots of help and support from parents. If you 

are interested in finding out more about getting involved and helping the GLSA in 

the future, please see our attached poster and register your interest at: 

www.subscribepage.com/glsa.  You can also find out about us on our Facebook 

Page: GLSA – Green Lanes School Association (we’re on Instagram too!). 

We are always open to new suggestions for our next project and any 

event/fundraising ideas, so please don’t hesitate to share your views and ideas 

with us. 

Contact 

You can contact the GLSA in many ways; send us an email at 

glsa@greenlanes.herts.sch.uk, leave a message at the office or find us in the 

Green Lanes Mums & Dads Facebook group which you can join once your child 
starts the school in September. 

Usually, I would close off this letter inviting you to our Summer Fair, 
which is held in June each year, but with social distancing our current 

events calendar is on hold.  There will be plenty of opportunities for us to 

meet you once you become a part of the Green Lanes community in 
September. 

Please take care and stay safe. 
 

Regards, 

Jen Lomas 
Chairperson  
Green Lanes School Association  
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